JAMES A. BOHL JR.
Alderman, 5th District

July 1, 2009

Kathleen Mallak-Shallow, Agt.

KR Mallak’s Family Hair Design, Inc.
3674 S. Howell Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Mallak-Shallow:

You are invited to attend a hearing on Monday, July 13th, at 8:15
a.m., in room 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells Street.
Your Loading Zone permit for the premises at 3674 W. Howell
Ave. may be revoked based upon an objection from a local
property owner.

I have enclosed a copy of the objection filed by the property owner
and your license application, which is all that is currently in the
file. You will be given an opportunity to respond to and challenge
the reasons for revocation, to present witnesses under oath and to
confront and cross-examine witnesses under oath. You may also
be represented by an attorney of your choice, at your expense.
Your permit may be revoked in the event that the objection is
found to be true.

Singerely, 0 R o

Ald. James A. Bohl, Jr., Chair
Licenses Committee
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